
Newsletters and notices are an important means of communication between the kindergarten and 
parent/caregivers. 

Families Voice 

Each family is asked to complete a "Getting to know you" form about their child on enrolment, this 

helps educators to learn more about your child, their interests and passions outside of kindergarten to 

assist us with incorporating these into our curriculum.  

We invite you to share your feedback on any of our learning experiences, activities, events or 

Learning Stories through a feedback slip/sheet. 

Kindy  Pockets 

Each child has their own named communication pocket on the wall in the small room, into which we 
put any notes, children’s work, lost property, receipts etc. Please check this daily. 

Newsletters by email 

We send regular newsletters, kindy updates and other information by email. It is instant, enables 
families to enjoy photographs in colour, it saves on paper and time putting notes in pockets. 

Please ensure your current email address is on your child’s enrolment form. If you do not receive any 
emails from us in the first few weeks of the year, please inform a staff member. 

We also send SMS reminders when necessary ie for excursions. 
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